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Diary Dates 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

As Christmas draws closer, we wanted to share with you some key dates and the 
arrangements for our planned celebrations in School. 
  

Weeks beginning Monday 18th November and 25th November 
Parent consultations Blossom and Sunflowers Rooms the first week followed by Daisies 
and Poppies the second week, invitations issued shortly. 
 

Wednesday 11th December 2019  
We will be holding our Christmas Fayre 3.45pm – 5pm at nursery and to allow us to set 
up we will be closing school early and ask you to collect your children at 2.30pm 
 

Friday 13th December  
School will be closed for all children (except Sunflowers and 30 hour children) as we 
will be having an induction day for new children and those pupils who will be moving into 
the Nursery classroom in January.  
However we hope you will be able to join us for our Christmas Workshops:  
10am-11am for morning children and 2pm-3pm for afternoon children. 
 

Monday 16th December  
The Blossom and Sunflower children will be having a dress rehearsal for the Nativity 
performance. 
 

Tuesday 17th December 
Blossom and Sunflower Room’s Nativity play. There will be 2 performances one each for 
the morning and afternoon sessions. The morning performance will be at 10.00am and 
the afternoon performance will be at 1.30pm. More details to follow. 
Daisies and Poppies Room’s will be having a sing-a-long with parents, date and details to 
follow. 
 

Friday 20th December 
Party day. All children will have a party celebration within their groups and will receive a 
visit from Santa!! 
Nursery will close on Friday December 20th at the normal time.  
Nursery will return to school on Wednesday January 8th 2020.  

 

Christmas Raffle 
We will be holding a Christmas raffle this year to raise funding for the school. We will 
be sending out forms shortly to ask you how many tickets you would like.  The cost will 
be 50p per strip of 5.
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